
Willow’s Weekly Review 

Friday 28th September 2018 

 

We have had another busy week in Willow. The children have eased themselves successfully into the 
routines of Year 1 and they have impressed me with their positive and enthusiastic attitude towards their 
learning. It is always hard to get used to the different expectations of a new school but thanks to the 
children, I am also feeling more settled! The children continue to make me smile every day and are a 
delight to teach.  

Well done to those of you who braved the rain on Sunday for Bourn To Run. Despite the bad weather; it 
was well supported and the children were very proud of their medals! Have a good weekend.  

Mrs Balls and Mrs McKeever  

Curriculum News      

In Maths, we have been looking at the vocabulary of more than/less than and equal to. We have created 
number lines to 20 with Numicon and been finding 1 more than and 1 less than a number.  

In English, we have been supporting work covered in RWI sessions by focussing on writing sentences, 
questions and answers.  

The children were most enthusiastic when making their weather wheels in Science and were able to 

discuss different weather conditions.  

Celebration cards  

Please continue to fill in the celebration cards so that we can share your child’s achievements with the 
rest of the class on a Friday afternoon.  

Walking to Church  

We would be very grateful if a few parents could accompany us to the Church on Friday 5 th October at 
9.10am ready for our Harvest Festival. Please have a word with one of us or Katie in the office if you are 
able to help us.  

Home Learning  

                It was lovely to read interesting facts about castles for the Home Learning research. This week 

the children have been asked to design their own shield.  

Dates for your diary  

Friday 5th October- Harvest Service in Church  

Monday 8th ,Wednesday 10th , Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th October- Parent Consultations  

Friday 23rd November –Willow Community Assembly  

 

 


